
Township of King 

 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 

 

Culvert 336 Replacement 

Kettleby Road 

Contract No.:  300055313.1000 

The Township of King hereby notifies and advises all local residents that King Culvert 336 
located on Kettleby Road, approximately 590m east of Jane Street will be: 

Closed for Replacement beginning Monday, April 22, 2024 

At present, the culvert replacement is expected to be completed by May 2024, however there is 
a possibility the construction may take longer based on uncertainties in the weather. Local access 
will be maintained at all times for residents, and businesses from either the west or the east, 
however, through access will not be permitted during construction. A map illustrating the project 
location and closure section is attached, for reference.  

All agencies, such as, but not limited to; Emergency Services, Student Transportation Services, 
Waste Collection and Postal Service will all be notified of the road closure. Every effort will be 
made to ensure there is minimal or no disruption to the services they provide. Road closure 
notification signs will be installed and maintained throughout the project. The emergency number 
west of the culvert is 601 and the emergency number east of the culvert is 570. 

Your patience and cooperation during the works are greatly appreciated. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the below individuals: 

Contractor Contract Administrator 

Peter Gec 

R&M Construction 

254 Main Street North, Unit 2 

Acton ON  L7J 1W9 

Mack Chiasson 

R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 

15 Townline 

Orangeville ON  L9W 3R4 

Telephone: 905-299-5777 Telephone: 519-216-8264 

Email: peter@rmconstruction.ca Email: mack.chiasson@rjburnside.com 

 

 

 

  



Township of King – Culvert 336 Replacement 

Map of Proposed Bridge Closure & Detour Route 

The signed detour route around the site will use 19th Sideroad, 12th Concession, and Highway 9 
as per the map below: 

 

 

 


